

## **Hunter & Co Deli Update**

After six years of operation, countless grazing boards, cups of coffee, take home meals, bespoke food requests (you know who you are) and so many fond memories with our amazing customers, it is with much sadness that we announce we'll be closing our doors on Saturday, 19th August.

As you can imagine it has been an incredibly difficult decision to make, but with Ben's challenging injury, surgery and rehabilitation, it was one we made to focus on all our health, as well as our young family.

We want to take this opportunity to express our deepest gratitude to all of our loyal customers, many of who have become close friends. Your unwavering support over nearly 6 years has meant the world to us and we will really miss you.

We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our incredible, hardworking, loyal and amazing staff. Your dedication, passion and love for our customers have been the driving force behind our success. We are so grateful for your support and the countless hours you have dedicated to making our business what it is.

Once again, we cannot express our gratitude enough for the love and support you have shown us in the last six years and being part of a truly extraordinary community.

With thanks, Charlotte & Ben xx